CHRISTCHURCH INJURY PREVENTION

A report was received about the Christchurch Injury Prevention Strategy that sought feedback from
the Board on injury prevention and safety issues, as part of the development of the strategy.

The Board decided to defer consideration of a report seeking feedback on the Christchurch Injury
Prevention Strategy as it agreed to participate in a joint board seminar hosted by the
Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to provide feedback to the project team on injury prevention and
safety injuries to assist in the development of the Christchurch injury prevention strategy.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


